
From:
Subject: Bond in Tombland

Date: 20 March 2019 at 10:29
To:

Dear Glen,
 
I write this email as a show of support for Bond which is a fine establishment in
Norwich.
 
On every occasion that I have been to Bond I have found the staff and management
to be friendly, courteous and professional.
 
It is always pleasant, immaculately clean and tidy and an ‘oasis of calm’ in this busy
yet Fine City.
 
Even at night it is well controlled and orderly unlike some other establishments. I
always enjoy going to Bond and have never had a problem there.
 
Bond also supports the Lord’s & Lady Taverners and has held events there for free to
assist this worthwhile charity in raising funds for disadvantaged and disabled children.
 
I wholeheartedly endorse Bond which more than deserves its place in the heart of this
Fine City!
 
Yours Sincerely
 

 
Jonathan Hook BEc Adv.CeMAP CeFA ICPA
Director
10a Castle Meadow
Norwich
NR1 3DE
(01603) 630 882
 
www.norwichaccountancyservices.co.uk
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To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I’m writing to endorse Bond as a venue, one of the best places in town to take clients and colleagues. In 

my experience there have never been any issues at Bond, and in fact the clientele is a good age, the 
ambience in general is high class, and it would always be the first place to take prospective businesses. 
 
I would even go as far as to say that, given the strict dress code and low volume music, it’s less of a 

party venue and more of a social gathering destination. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
Sam Jeffery 
Head of Partnership Activation – Norwich City 
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